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February 27, 2025 

RE: California’s Proposition 65 

MPS Mankato is committed to providing exceptional value to our customers through meeting 

and exceeding customer requirements, continuously improving, meeting measurable quality 

objectives and adhering to regulatory requirements, including California’s Proposition 65,  

officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.  

Castings in final form, not machined or further processed, are considered articles and therefore 

do not pose a physical hazard or health risk to employees. However, as with all iron castings, 

they may contain trace amounts of chemicals listed on the California Proposition 65 list that are 

known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive health issues. With the exception of 

nickel (see below), these substances are not intentionally added to our castings.  

 

 
Nickel is not intentionally added to your product but may exist in trace amounts 
from our raw materials. 

 
Nickel is intentionally added as an alloy to improve the hardenability on the 

following part number’s: 

 

For more information, please refer to our Safety Data Sheet. 
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